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November 23, 2020

Patticia A. Cerny, MMC
City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk

P.O. Box 229045
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 -

Dear Ms, Cemy,"

I am writing to you today to request a hearing before the Hollywood City Commission to dispute
the $4,000 fine for failure to file my lobbyist statement in a timely manner. 1 apologize for not
returning these forms on time. All communications from the City were sent to my old firm,
Colodny Fass, who did not forward any correspondence to me. To date, I have completed all
outstanding forms and filed them with your office.

I now respectfully request to appeal and dispute the fine, based upon the unusual circumstances
referenced above, and request a hearing before the City Commission.

Please let me know if you require additional information to proceed with this request.

Thank you in advance and have a happy Thanksgiving.
Sincerely,

Jodi Davidson

Rubin, Turnbull & Associates -
954-260-0447
jodi@rubinturnbull.com

401 E. Las Olas Blvd, Suite 130-447. Fort Lauderdale, FL 3301 954.467.3993 RubinTurnbull.com



